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THE UNIVERSITY OF NORTH CAROLINA
CHAPEL HILL

SCHOOL OF LAW
LAW LIBRARY

September 28, 1938

Mr. Dillard S. Gardner
Supreme Court Librarian
Raleigh, N. C.
Dear Gardners

As decided last spring, the first meeting of
the North Carolina Lew Librarians will be held Tuesday.
afternoon, October 4 at 2:00 o'clock in the Third Year
Room of the Law Building at the University of North
Carolina, Chapel Hill., Please do not fail to be present.
Mr, Roalfe has planned a good program which, I think, will
be helpful to all. We expect to have some guests at the
meeting who will contribute to the discussion.

With best wishes for you, I am

Sincerely yours, N
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Secretary

N. C. Law Librarians
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